WATER SHUT OFF NOTIFICATION

To The Residents of Buildings #4, #15 and #19

As you are aware, a major water line break occurred
this past Thursday whereby water supply to your
building was turned off. Due to the severity of this
break, a temporary fix was installed and water was
restored to your building early Thursday evening.

HOWEVER, in order to install a permanent fix, the
water supply to your building will be turned off at
9:00 am on Tuesday, May 28th and will remain off
until the permanent fix is completed. PLEASE PLAN
ACCORDINGLY.

We apologize for any and all inconveniences.
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